
 

 

24th April 2017 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Book Bench Design Competition 
 

The votes from our Book Bench Design Survey are in and it’s official- Oswald Road’s favourite 
book is Charlie and the Chocolate Factory! 
 
Now it is your chance to produce a fantastic design for our Charlie and the Chocolate Factory 
inspired book bench! Please use the attached template to show how you would decorate our 
book bench.  
 
Make sure your designs are bright and colourful, and link to the theme of Charlie and the 
Chocolate Factory. The winning design will be seen by thousands of people over the summer 
when the book bench goes on tour across Manchester as part of the ‘Read Manchester’ project! 
 
The deadline for design entries is Friday 5th May- please ensure that you submit your entries 
to the school office by this date. Don’t forget to write your name and class on your design form. 
 
Good luck, and happy designing! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Nicky Appleby 
Art Teacher 
 


